From: LGOIMA
To:

Subject: RE: LGOIMA request - Wastewater Treatment Plant Abatement Notices and Infringement Notices --
H - Reference: 2599
Date: ursday, 16 January 2025 1:30:03 pm

Kia ora |||

We refer to your official information request dated 16 January 2025. Our response is
below:

Details of all current Abatement Notices and/or Infringement Notices that have
been issued within the last 12 months to local authorities in your region, in
relation to wastewater treatment plants. If not the actual Abatement Notices or
Infringement Notices themselves, please provide details of the WWTP name,
date of issue, the identified non-compliance(s) generating the Notice, the
required actions and the required timescale for resolution.

We have not issued any abatement notices or infringements with regards to
wastewater treatment plants.

If you are unsatisfied with the Council’s response, you have the right to seek an
investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely,
Legal Services Officer





